



August 2022 Issue

September 17, 2022 5:30 p.m. It's time for some more Brats, Burgers and Hot Dogs

Come and bring along something to add to the menu and we will all enjoy this cookout.

Board Meeting Notes — In order to have space for the LATA photos, the August notes are not being included this month. Copies are available by calling or texting 317-531-7517.

LATA A SUCCESS

Once again we had a very successful Lunch at the Airport with the largest crowd ever. Our members worked hard to make everything run smoothly. A BIG THANKS to all of you who helped make this a fun event.





Mike Hoover built excellent signboards.

Amy Hills prepared templates for the wording.

Allison, Mason and Katelynn Matthews
painted the words. Teamwork at its best!

Photos taken by Stephanie McClung follow.





Susan and Mike cashiering (with onlookers)







Above left – Al Johnston arrived early

Above - Reed and David

Below - Lots of good help









Above left – Molly Hills and Allison Above – Mason prepares lemonade Left – Busy serving Below – Lisa, Allan and Tammy serve the hot dogs, brats, burgers and potato salad.







Above left – Katelynn and Abby served tea and lemonade on the first shift

Above – Nellie and Deb take a break from cutting the desserts.





Robert Matthews and Jim Jewell sell water and soft drinks.

Jim Snyder cashiered during the first shift.





Left – Susan takes an order for dessert

Above – Christine also served desserts.



Scott and Wilma helped out.



John made a run to the store for supplies.



JoAnn served beans on the 2nd shift



DISCOVERY FLIGHT WINNING Mumbers 11:30 849 1387 12:00 849 1490 12:30 849 1288 849 1288 849 1434

WINNING NUMBERS FOR PLANE RIDES



Left and above – Amy and Dick return from Discovery Flights







Time for Lunch















Medivac attended this year





The Sheriff's Department was represented



Ashley displays her aircraft themed jewelry. Linda assists.







Above - The Danville Fire Department was represented

Left –The Hendricks County Symphony provided musical entertainment







Joelene oversees the Harpoon exhibit









Darrell managed the ramp (with a little help) and did a great job again

Below - Some of the many planes on the ramp











AFTER LATA WAS OVER ----

Robert and Allison picked up the signs which they had placed along the roadsides earlier in the day.

Paul was seen in the office on Monday cleaning up the area and making it presentable again.

THANKS TO THEM AND TO ALL OUR MEMBERS WHO PITCHED IN AND MADE LATA POSSIBLE.

Also, thanks to Randy (and Paul) who mowed and trimmed and made the airport look so inviting.